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2019 – Notice to Shipping #30 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  
 
Tug at Beauharnois Lock 3 
 
Following feedback received from Mariners and the minimal usage of the tug, Mariners are 
advised that effective today, August 24th, 2019, the tug will no longer be available for 
assistance with the upbound approach at Beauharnois Lock 3. 
 

Mariners are reminded that a new fixed red light (Position 45° 19.260'N 073° 54.978'W) 
was put in place by the Canadian Coast Guard to assist with the approach to this lock. 

  
Mariners are also advised that the cross-currents below Beauharnois Lock 3 due to the 
outflows from Pointe des Cascades still warrant the need for the no meet restriction from 
the end of wall at Beauharnois Lock 3 to 1000m downstream of the end of wall, as 
described in Notice to Shipping #18 of 2019.   

We will continue to closely monitor the conditions and inform you of any change. 

Maisonneuve Region 
August 24, 2019 

 

 
 


